
Dear  Family:

I want to take a moment and introduce myself as the Supervisor of Special Education 
Services for Morehouse Parish Schools. My name is Dr. Dana J. Boockoff and I will be your 
Supervisor for Special Education beginning with the 2021/2022 school year. I am delighted 
to become a member of the Morehouse Parish Schools community and to meet all of you. As 
a family of a student who receives special education services, I want you to know that we are
excited to have the opportunity to partner with you to serve your student. At Morehouse 
Parish Schools, the special education department’s mission is to work collaboratively with 
parents, staff, teachers, and other service providers to make student-centered decisions that 
promote student achievement. We support the growth of students with disabilities into 
knowledgeable, skilled, confident and productive citizens capable of success in this ever-
changing world.

The special education department is committed to supporting students and working together 
with parents to achieve strong outcomes for students. There will be multiple ways to engage 
with families throughout the year with email communication, phone conferences, in-person 
meetings, advisory panels, needs surveys, parent engagement workshops and other methods. 
As the school year begins, more information will be provided. I look forward to seeing you at
a future event and getting to know you and your student. Please do not hesitate to reach out if
you have any questions. 

Respectfully,

Dr. Dana J. Boockof

Dana J. Boockoff, EdD.
Supervisor, Special Education Services


